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Senate Bill 243 A is a DIRECT ATTACK on the 2nd Amendment rights of law abiding 

citizens.  "Shall not be infringed" means just that. I strongly oppose Senate Bill 243 A. 

Making more "Gun Free" zones only encourages those that wish to do harm to 

innocent people as they know there will be no one to stop their crime spree. Citizens 

that have a concealed carry permit have gone through training and background 

checks and should not be made into criminals by useless laws that infringe on their 

Second Amendment rights. 

 


